
1

Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 4:09 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Koziol, Kristin (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 667 Laurel Avenue
Attachments: dl-667 Laurel.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Clare, 
 
Please see the attachment.   
 
I sent Mr. Crawford a note to call me about his assessment.  He finally did call me this afternoon.   
 
Please prepare a file for the hearing on Thursday, October 7.   
 
He is quite angry about the entire program.  I told him that this Legislative Hearing will just be for the assessment of 
$109.06 and not the entire program.  I told him to be prepared to answer the question of why he is appealing this 
assessment. 
 
I think he would benefit from the small garbage container that is picked up every other week.  I think he has the large 
one.  He says that he puts his trash out every 8 weeks or so.   
 
His contact information is as follows:  651-222-4648, gwcraw@gmail.com. 
 
Thanks Clare. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 4:30 PM 
To: Koziol, Kristin (CI-StPaul) <kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 667 Laurel Avenue 
 
Kristin, 
 
I want to give you an update on 667 Laurel. 
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The letter that Gregory Crawford sent did not contain a phone number nor e-mail.  I found both by looking at documents 
in STAMP.  I called Mr. Crawford on September 20 and today using 651-296-5402.  I also left him an e-mail on Monday 
using GregCrawford@earthlink.net.  He has not gotten back to me yet. 
 
His address is listed on the roll for the October 7 Legislative Hearing.  He could appeal this assessment, but I need to talk 
to him first to get his okay to be put on the schedule and to make sure he will pick up the phone to appeal his 
assessment. Legislative Hearings are held via teleconference.   
 
I will send him a quick note via U.S. mail. 
 
-Racquel, 6-8573 
 

From: Koziol, Kristin (CI-StPaul) <kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:30 AM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Mail 
 
That would be great! Thank you! 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 8:29 AM 
To: Koziol, Kristin (CI-StPaul) <kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Mail  
  
See the attached mail for Thao.  Do you want me to contact the person about October 7?  There is an upcoming garbage 
assessment hearing for 667 Laurel.  -Racquel, 6-8573 


